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***IMPORTANT- NO SCHOOL APRIL 19th, 22nd 

Dear Families, 

 Happy spring! How nice is it to have longer days, sun and warmer weather! 

It’s hard to believe that there are only 3 months left of school.  

Here is our April news. 

 

Outstanding Consumable Fees: 

To all the parents who still owe Consumable fees, Daycare fees, Cafeteria Fees etc, 

please make arrangements to get these outstanding amounts paid as soon as 

possible. Letters went home to all families that still have balances outstanding. 

Unfortunately, if you have not made arrangements the school will be forced to turn 

the files over to the collection agency by mid-April. We are a small school and 

cannot absorb the money that is still owed.  

P.P.O Fundraisers 

A huge thank you to all the PPO members. The fundraiser is going very well. 

Congratulations to all the families who sold chocolates. Great job!  

Muddy Clothes 

When students go out at recess some find muddy patches or wet grass. Please help 

your children be prepared by sending in an extra change of clothes in a plastic bag 

as well as an extra pair of shoes….just in case. 
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Checking your child’s book bag daily: 

We do our best to keep everyone at home informed by sending newsletters, fliers, memos when 

parents do not have an e-mail address. We have been told that some parents have not been seeing 

the papers that we have sent home. Please check your child’s book bag and your e-mail to make 

sure that you are getting these messages and papers. Also, speak with your child and let them 

know how important it is to take them home and give them to you. Finally, please take the time 

to read these messages.  I know sometimes it does seem like we are sending lots home, but we 

are trying to make sure you don’t miss out on the many important things we have going on. 

Thank you for your support in this important matter. 

BUS PASS REQUESTS 

It is very important to send a letter to the secretary when you are requesting that your child be 

allowed to travel on a different bus. The request must come twenty-four hours in advance so she 

can prepare the proper bus pass for your child.  

Please DO NOT call the bus company or tell the bus driver as this is not sufficient notice; we 

need written permission from you documenting your child’s name, date and also the person or 

place that is the destination. 
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